
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are excited to celebrate the love of reading at Long Meadow! This year 

we invite you to share photos of you reading in all different places around 

your home and community. Maybe you can even try reading with a new 

friend or meeting a friend at the Rochester Hills Public Library for a reading 

date! Share your photos to our Padlet and each photo you add will earn you 

a chance to win some amazing reading prizes!  

 

 

 

 

 
• Accept the USPBL Reading Challenge and read every day for 20 minutes. Track your 

progress on the game board and when you reach the end, turn it in for a free ticket 

to a baseball game at Jimmy John’s Field! Turn in your game board by April 5th to 

the Media Center. 

 

• Donate to our Cereal Drive and help your community. The class that donates the 

most cereal wins a Private Reading Event with Delilah and her Fur Angel friends! 

(Details on a separate flyer-donations accepted March 7-11)  

 

• Track your reading minutes on the Nothing Bundt Cake tracker for a chance to earn 

a free bundt cake! YUM!  

 

• Most importantly, have fun and read a lot! 😊 Keep your eye out for more amazing 

reading opportunities that may be coming your way! 

MARCH 
is Reading Month 

Here are some other great ways you 

can share your love of reading:  
 

Link to Padlet 


